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___________________________________________________________________________ 

 30th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CLASS PHOTOS  
 
The school photographer will be coming into school on Tuesday 14th May. All children across 
the school will be photographed as a class; Year 2 will also be photographed individually as they 
leave the Infant School. Alongside the photo, Yellow will offer packages to Year 2 which include, 
autograph books and sheets of mini photos that the children can share with their friends. In the 
last few weeks Year 2 will be allowed time to go around the school to ask friends and staff to 
write a message in their books. We regret siblings are not able to be photographed at this time.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Miss Anna Wells 
Headteacher 
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